General Manager

.

Dear General Manager:

Enclosed is a 30-second holiday greeting ... the music of the Chamber Singers of the State University of New York at Stony Brook.

During the next few weeks, as the holiday spirit pervades your listening area, you may have an opportunity to play this brief, musical wish for a happy holiday. It would please us if you could do so, and we believe your listeners would be pleased, too.

Thanks for your consideration.

And warm, happy December greeting to you and to all of your staff.

DAVID WOODS Director University News Services

Enclosure: 5-inch reel with 30 second tape